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Bill Rigney

By now you should have received news of Bill's death earlier this week, and know that no Memorial Service can be held for Bill at the present time.

Bill was a life member of the Woodies and an integral part of Central Tablelands Woodcraft with one of our work areas named after him in recognition of the major contribution he has made to our Club. He was a friend to many and a much valued Woodie.

We would like to gather in stories, anecdotes and photos of Bill from those Woodies who knew him, which we will be able to pass on to Grace and his family in due course, so please collect your memories, check through photos and send them through to me, headed 'Remembering Bill Rigney' when you have a spare moment. Thank you. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

In the meantime, and on a lighter note, here are some links to some revamped songs reflecting our current covid situation.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lr_tEdQvFcc 
Something to sing in your room while you're in self isolation. Share this video so it reaches #1 in the Corona charts. "Coronavirus Rhapsody" Vocals by Adrian Grimes Lyrics by Dana Jay Bein Music 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Vw0rvv7ogFA 
Do Re Mi - The Sound Of Music | Covid-19 |
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wdcS0Nbo7Ng 
A family from Kent who shared a video of their living room performance of a lockdown-themed adaptation of a Les Misérables song have become a sensation online. Ben and Danielle Marsh and their four children changed the lyrics of One Day More to reflect common complaints during the Covid-19 lockdown.  

If you would like to share what you've been doing/how you've been coping in recent weeks, please send through your contributions to me.

Many thanks

Elizabeth
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